
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

We are holding parent workshops on MyMaths for our Y1 parents next week (see 
dates to the right). It is very important that Y1 
parents turn up for one of these workshops, 
you don’t need to attend both. Please bring 
with you a laptop or tablet device which your 
child uses at home to access MyMaths. We 
look forward to seeing you all there.  
 
Please remember that school is closed next Thursday 1 May for a staff training 
day. On the day, school staff and contractors (such as cleaning company staff, 
catering company staff, etc.) will be visiting the permanent site to begin prepara-
tions for our move over there. Building work continues at a good pace and we will 
publish any new pictures in next week’s newsletter.  
 

  Kind Regards,  

 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 27 April 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Attendance this week for Bluebell Class was 91%. Attendance for Sunflower Class 
was 98%. Well done to Sunflower Class for having the best attendance this week!  
 
Coming to school on time every day makes a significant difference to how well chil-
dren do at school. Make sure your child doesn't miss out by bringing them to school 
every day. Missed learning time cannot be made up and it is the children who lose 
out.  
 
Please remember we do not authorise holiday absences during term time.  

  ATTENDANCE 

Summer Term 2018 
Tuesday 1 May 

Parent workshops on MyMaths for 
Y1 parents at 9.30am and 4.30pm 

Thursday 3 May 
Staff training day—school closed 

Monday 7 May 
Bank Holiday—school closed 

Monday 21 May 

School photographer taking pho-
tos of children and staff 

Friday 25 May 
Children break up for half term 

Monday 4 June  
Children return to school  

Thursday 5 July 
Parent’s Evening  

Friday 6 July  
Staff training day—school closed 

Wednesday 18 July  
Last day of term 

*Dates may be added and amend-
ed as and when necessary 

KEY DATES 2017/18 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Star of the week for Sunflower Class is Rehan. Rehan has done some 
super work on statistics this week, he has learned how to answer ques-
tions about block and bar graphs as well as creating block graphs of his 
own. He has been involved in class discussions about graphs and has 
been keen to share his learning. Keep up the great work Rehan.  
 
In Bluebell Class, our Star of the Week is Alex! 
Alex has been doing some great independent writing this week, he's 
been using his Fred Fingers and holding his sentences as well as read-
ing his work back to check that it makes sense. He wrote a letter that 
was particularly impressive. 
Great work, Alex! 


